
The Bi-Monthly Newsletter of  
First Baptist Church of Haleyville 
 

Sunday School, August 27, 2017   

Members Present....................................193 

New Members............................................0 

Guests.......................................................14 

Total Attendance..................................207 

Contacts...................................................15 

 

Sunday School, September 3, 2017 

Members Present....................................161 

New Members...........................................0 

Guests........................................................6 

Total Attendance..................................167 

Contacts...................................................18 

Vol. 50:  Issue 15 

September 10, 2017 

 

Our policy for our prayer list is to list someone for two publications and then remove 

them.  We are going to follow this policy to the best of our ability.   

Stay current through our website 

www.fbchaleyville.org  

First Baptist Church Haleyville 
1103 21st Street, Haleyville, AL 35565 

Phone: (205) 486-3762       Fax: (205) 486-7299 

Office Hours:  Monday—Friday, 8:00 a.m.— 4:00 p.m. 

Your FBC Ministry Team 

Rev. Nathan Carroll, Pastor 

Rev. Jon LaMarque, Associate Pastor: Students 

Peggy Harlan, Minister of Preschool 

Bill and Ann Self, Ministers of Senior Adults 

Gina Corsbie, Interim Music Director    

 Kevin Wilson, Interim  Worship  Leader 

Lori Crook, Children’s Minister 

FBC Worship Schedule 

Sunday School                  9:45 AM 

Morning Worship                  11:00 AM 

Evening Worship/Discipleship Training           5:30/6:15 PM
  

Wednesday: 

Children’s Choir                                                3:15 PM 

Fellowship Meal       5:30 PM 

Adult Bible Study/KidsPoint/Mission Friends  6:00 PM 

Surrender (Youth Bible Study)                          6:30 PM 

Adult Choir        7:00 PM 

Hurricane Harvey Victims 

Beth Minor 

Jason Green 

Sierra King 

Family of Ray McKissack 

Fred Allen 

Lynnlee Ivey 

Katy Beck Benton 

Juliette Dobbs 

Rick Swinney 

Edna Teague 

Allie Veal 

Ann Posey 

Shelia Cagle 

Marie West 

Tucker Howell  

Don Smith 

Janie Warren 

Jennifer Raines 

Marie West 

Virginia Patrick 

Bella Grace Watts 

William Self 

Jack Howell 

Vickie Stuart 

Vayrene Lowman 

Sherry Davis 

Sally Bryant Gist 

Martha Sarah Finley 

Carolyn Cummings 

Arlin Campbell 

Thressa Bustin  

Hollis Miles 

 

Stewardship Report:  
Sunday, August 27, 2017 

  Budget Needed .….………...$13,379.52 

  General Fund...........................$7,409.08 

  Program Ministries.....…….....$4,065.14  

  Designated Ministries….............$825.00 

Stewardship Report:  
Sunday, September 3, 2017 

  Budget Needed ….….….......$13,379.52 

  General Fund…….…............$13,050.94 

  Program Ministries.....................$350.00 

  Designated Ministries..............$1,250.00 

  Nassan Ibrahim –Bicycles.......$4,446.00 

  Hurricane Harvey Relief.........$2,070.00 

Greeters 

September: 

Michael Humphries  

Johnny Long 

October: 

Lyonel Martin 

Harold Rhodes 

 

First Family Prayer Concerns 

 

Weekly Financial Reports 

 

2017 Financials: September 3 

Total Budget Requirement YTD 
$481,662.72 

Tithes/Offerings/Gifts YTD 
$450,834.21 

Little Lambs YTD 
$21,243.75 

Wednesday Night Supper YTD 
$8,984.25 

Total Receipts YTD 
$481,062.21 

Total Expenses YTD 
$443,974.11 

 

 

August 27, 2017 

Weekly Budgeted 

Requirements 

$13,379.52 

 

 

Tithes  

Offerings, Gifts 

Given this Week 

$7,409.08 

 

September 3, 2017 

Weekly Budgeted 

Requirements 

$13,379.52 

 
 

Tithes 

Offerings, Gifts 

Given this Week 

 $13,050.94 

Deacon’s Ministry 

Sunday, September 10, 2017 

Pat Taylor                   205-993-5847 

Russell Eason                     269-1425 

Jay Godsey                         269-3316 

 

Sunday, September 17, 2017 

Wallace Thrasher               486-3208 

Todd Evans                        486-8964 

John Whitlock                    486-8018 

                      

Sunday, September 24, 2017 

Boo Haughton                    269-0960 

Don Defoor                 205-494-9166 

 

Ushers 

September: 

Jay, Jason, &  

John Barrett Godsey 

October: 

Kyle Rushing 

 Kevin Thompson 

 

Dani Taylor 

Larry Hunter 

James ―Squab ― Miller 

Randy Frost 

Marguerite Brents 

Sylvia Banks 

Ellen Sherrod 

Joe Daly (military) 

Linda Godsey 

Steve Dozier 

Zach Pierce (military) 

Janice Watson 

Barbara Posey 

Rita Harris Jeffreys 

Gunnar Hugh Rambo 

Sibyl & Suzanne Reece 

Mr. & Mrs. Dexter Anthony 

Scott Ward 

Patsy McDonald 

Larry Roberts 

Virginia Patrick (mother of Deb 

Millwood) 

 

 

If you see anyone on the list 

that needs to be removed or 

added please call the church 

office  

(486-3762). 



Calendar of Events 

September 

6 Children’s Choir  

10 Champions for Christ 

10 Church Council 

11 Young at Heart 

11 Swamp John’s 

18 Deacon/Finance 

24 Annual Association  

 Meeting 

October 

2 Swamp John’s 

9 Young at Heart 

28 NeverThirst Event 

29 Fall Festival 

Romeo Prayer Group  

8:00 A.M. every  

Monday morning  

at the Galley. 

Teller Committees:  

September: Konnie Cockrell, 

Becky Evans, Harold Rhodes 

October: Pat Berry, Lola Painter, 

Kay Sunseri 

Nursery Workers 
Sunday, September 10, 2017 

0-12 Months: Peggy Harlan 

One & Two Year Olds: Karen 

Roberson 

Three Year Olds: Michelle Cole, 

Tiffany Harlan 

Sunday, September 17, 2017 

0 -12 Months:   Peggy Harlan 

One & Two Year Olds: Judy 

Burton 

Three Year Olds:  Michelle Cole 

Beth Moore 

Youth Stuff 

At Surrender this fall, we will study the 

Nehemiah. Join us at 6:30 in The Nest. 

 

Meet with our small groups every Sunday 

morning at 9:45. We are in the Exodus.  

Each month we will be 

collecting different items for 

Operation Christmas Child. In 

November we will have a 

packing party to fill the 

boxes. September items: 

games. There will be a box in 

the hallway beside the 

Sanctuary to place your items. 

 

September 6 

Eggs 

Bacon 

Biscuits 

Gravy/Chocolate Gravy 

Orange Juice 

 

September 13 

Meatloaf 

Macaroni and Cheese 

Green Beans 

Roll 

Peach Cobbler 

 

September 20 

Pinto or White Beans 

Tater Tots 

Cole Slaw 

Onion 

Cornbread 

Mississippi Mud Cake 

 

September 27 

Poppyseed Chicken 

Rice 

Salad 

Roll 

Lemon Pie 

Children’s Corner 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

252 Leader Rotation 

September 10: Ben & Paige Hooker 

September  17: Tim & Angela Hasenbein 

September  24: Chad & Katelin Bell 

October 1:  Susan Lawson and Brooklyn Bice 

Begins Wednesday, 

September 6. Make sure to 

sign a permission form. 

Champions for Christ 

Recognition 

Sunday, Sept. 10 

Thank You! 

We gave $4,446 to Nassan 

Ibrahim to purchase 37 bikes for 

Uganda! 

Monday, September 11 

4:00-7:00 PM 
Parking Lot Across from Wal-Mart 

How to Help 
Donate by giving through FBC. 100 

percent of donations will be used to 

help those affected by the hurricane. 

This is done in partnership with 

Southern Baptist disaster relief 

ministries that are closest to the 

devastation and to people in need.  

Thank You 
 I wanted to thank you for your wonderful and gracious hospitality in hosting 

two events I recently attended at FBC. The first event was In-Service Day for 

all Haleyville City Employees. Everyone worked so hard to make that day a 

success from helping in the kitchen, working the lights and sound, grilling our 

lunch, and providing your wonderful facility for us to use. You see, I grew up 

in your church and having the opportunity to come back and visit brings 

sweet memories of singing in children’s choir on the second floor, having 

Sunday school in the crow’s nest, touching the steeple for the new sanctuary 

(my grandmother had us all touch it so that we could testify we had touched 

it), the place in the fellowship hall where the Lord dealt with my heart to 

become a Christian, standing in the choir loft where I sang, and thinking of 

where I married my husband! I also had the privilege of attending 

DiscipleNow because Jon LaMarque so graciously asked our church to come 

and worship with them. What a special time it was to draw aside to study and 

worship God in spirit and in truth. That weekend also took a great deal of 

planning and many people showing the servant’s heart for service, and my 

church, Beech Grove Baptist, so appreciated all that you have done to make 

our youth feel welcome. You know, the building has special memories for 

me, but the true church, the people, are the ones that truly blessed my heart on 

both occasions. From the bottom of my heart, I thank you and pray God’s 

richest of blessings on you all. 

 

Sincerely,  

Vicki Bishop 

Begins Sept. 10 

Flowers 

The rosebud is placed in the Sanctuary in celebration of the birth of  

Sawyer James Hubbard. He was born on August 31, 2017. He weighed 

7lbs 2 oz and was 21 inches longs. He was welcomed home by his par-

ents Lisa & Bo Hubbard. Proud grandparents in our church are Konnie & 

Clayton Cockrell and Great-grandmother Vayrene Lowman. 

Luncheon 

September 11, 2017 

Bring a dish and join us. 


